
Contact the Newham Domestic and Sexual Violence
Support Services on
0808 196 1482 
(10 am-6pm Monday to Friday) and ask to speak to
our Hestia FGM Team 
ReferralsNewhamDSV@hestia.org

Do you live and work in Newham?
Do you have questions or concerns about 
Female Genital Mutilation (FGM)?
Newham Domestic and Sexual Violence Support Services
provides the following:

Confidential one-to-one support and advocacy for
women affected by FGM.
Community empowerment and awareness sessions.
Tailored training to your staff team
Information, guidance resources over the phone or
by email.

 
Female genital mutilation, ’cutting’ or ‘circumcision’ can
cause serious health consequences for girls and women.
It is a human violation and illegal under UK law.
 
The Newham Domestic and Sexual Violence Support
Services provides services to all residents affected by
domestic and sexual violence.
 
If you think someone is at immediate risk of FGM
contact the Police on 999.

If you have questions or concerns you can also contact  the NSPCC’s free 24 hour
anonymous FGM Helpline : 0800 028 3550 or email fgmhelp@nspcc.org.uk or website
www.nspcc.org/fgm 
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